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8/15 Meet and Greet 12 (Noon) 

8/16: First Day of School       
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       Principal 

 

Ronnie Frazier  
Assistant Principal 

 

WELCOME 

FROM YOUR PASSIONATE PRINCIPAL 

 

 

Greetings Parents, Guardians and Community Members! 

We hope you enjoyed the summer break and are now ready to begin 

another year of learning. As we prepare to welcome students back 

to class, please note that our school hours will be 7:50 AM to 2:20 

PM. 

Our theme for this year is: ““The Be Hive: Be Respectful, Be 

Responsible, Be Safe” 

As we continue our focus on higher achievements, we will also 

build a stronger relationship of caring between staff, students, 

parents, and the community. Of course, we will drive this focus 

through our Magnet theme of Technology with Global 

Communications. 

I encourage all families to attend our monthly School Advisory 

Council (SAC) meetings and our quarterly Family Nights. We will 

share lots of ideas for helping students to become academic 

achievers, while making learning fun and engaging.  

It is going to be a wonderful year! 

If you have additional questions, please do not hesitate to call our 

main office at 754-322-6950. 
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The Buzz 

Calendar of Events 

                   

Greetings Mockingbird Family, 

It is truly my honor to serve this amazing 

community as your Assistant Principal. 

A tradition of success and excellence defines C. 

Robert Markham Elementary School. We will 

continue to work together to support our students, 

staff, parents, and community members in a safe 

and secure learning environment for all. We will 

ensure that a high level of rigor and expectations is 

inherent in all our programs and activities, inside 

and outside of the classroom. It is our mission to 

continually challenge our students to be the best 

they can be and to provide a multitude of resources 

and opportunities to help them reach their goals, 

develop into confident leaders, and succeed as 

productive members of society. 

An amazing culture exists here, and I am so very 

proud to be surrounded by such an amazing group 

of students, parents, staff, and community 

members. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if I can be 

of assistance to you. I look forward to a wonderful 

school year and to seeing you soon! 

Educationally Yours, 

Ronnie Frazier, Assistant Principal 



                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                    

 

                                                
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

3rd Grade 

 

Welcome Back, Scholars! 

Always remember.... 

1. You are important.     

2. You are special. 

3. You are listened to. 

4. Your opinions matter. 

5. We care about you. 

6. We trust you. 

7. We believe in you. 

8. We respect you. 

9. You are a winner. 

10. It will be a new year to Be 

Hive..“Be respectful, Be responsible 

and Be safe! 

 

 

2nd Grade 

 

Welcome back to a new and 

exciting year full of great 

experiences to come!! We hope to 

be connected together to help our 

stars succeed during the year!! We 

can't wait to meet the kids and see 

their wonderful talents and skills! 

 

Second grade Team! 

 

 

 

 

4th Grade 

 

Welcome Back to a new school 

year where “Great Minds” will 

grow and thrive! 

See you soon! 

5th Grade 

 

Bzzz..Bzzz..Bzzz…5th grade is buzzing with 

excitement about the new school year! 



                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               

 

 

 

                                                                                 
 

 

 

1st Grade 

 

Welcome back 1st Grade 

Scholars! Looking forward to 

a new school year where we 

can do anything! 

 

 
 

 

 

Pre-K welcomes you to the new 22-

23 school year!! 

We are so excited to begin this school 

year with you! The Preschool -Team 

has been working on preparing 

classrooms to make sure our children 

and families have the safest and best 

learning environment possible.  We 

can’t wait to see all your smiling faces 

again! Let’s walk down our hallways 

to a great year filled with learning new 

things, working together, and having a 

lot of fun. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Pre-K Teachers.        

Kindergarten 

Welcome to Kindergarten at 

C. Robert Markham 

Elementary! The 

Kindergarten Team is 

looking forward to meeting, 

learning, and growing with 

you and your scholar this 

school year. Please be 

patient with us during the 

first four weeks of 

instruction, as we will be 

moving at a slow pace to 

assess each scholar to meet 

their needs of learning. We 

welcome you to 

Kindergarten! 

 

 



                                                     

 

 

 

   

                            

    

           

 

Exceptional Student Education/Gifted 

 
Markham’s Exceptional Student Learning & Support 

(ESLS) team welcomes our students and parents back 

to another exciting school year.  Our team looks 

forward to helping our ESLS student grow 

academically and socially.  Our ESLS Team 

Members include Jamie Moore ESLS Specialist, Gina 

Miele, ESLS Support Facilitator, Rachany Brown, 

Speech/Language Pathologist, Laura VanEpps, ESLS 

Preschool Teacher, Meghan Erwin, Occupational 

Therapist, and Chateila Clark, School Psychologist.  

If you have any questions please contact Jamie Moore 

at 754-322-6969 or you may contact your student’s 

ESLS teacher. 

  

 

Guidance/Social Work 

Greetings Markham 

Mockingbirds! 

Though we are still 

navigating through 

unchartered and unknown 

grounds, we are excited to 

welcome you back to another 

school year.  

 

 

ELA/Math Department 
 

Welcome Markham Families to the 22/23 

school year. At Markham Elementary we are 

looking forward to achieving the The Bee 

Hive: “Be Respectful, Be Responsible and Be 

Safe. achieving “One Team One Dream.” be 

on the lookout for more information about our 

Parties” to celebrate students’ efforts on the 

Math Acaletics  Vocabulary Bowls, 

Scrimmage and CFA Assessments. Students 

can also expect to participate in fun math 

competitions and fluency challenges 

regularly. It is our pleasure to serve as your 

ELA and Math Coaches and we look forward 

to having an amazing school year.   

 

Ms. Greenidge 

Ms. Clavijo 

 

RTI 

Response to Intervention, or RTI, is 

the process in which your child’s 

classroom teacher identifies and 

implements academic and/or 

behavior strategies and interventions 

to help your child succeed. Parents 

have a right to be informed and kept 

up to date on their child’s progress 

when they are in RTI.   If you have 

any questions about RTI, you may 

contact your child’s teacher or 
Jamie Moore, RTI Coordinator at 

754-322-6969 



 

 

  

      

 

 
 

Meal Charge Policy 

Students are expected to pay for their meal at the time of service.  Broward County Public Schools encourages families to complete a 

meal benefits application to determine eligibility for free and reduced-price meals.  All students must pay the full price for 

lunch unless designated through the Meal Benefits office to be eligible for free or reduced-price meals.  

 

 

Parents must re-apply each year for their child(ren). If you have not applied to the program this year and/or have been changed back 

to FULL PAY - $2 PER LUNCH -- then your student is accruing a debt for lunch meals taken. 

 

Parents of previous and new students are urged to apply asap online at:  www.myschoolapps.com 

 

https://www.browardschools.com/cms/lib/FL01803656/Centricity/domain/13481/pdf%20documents/Charged%20Meal%20Policy%20r7-1-18.pdf


 

  



              

 

 

 



 


